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We care enough to try our best in all we do because we are wonderfully made: made to love, made to flourish, made to be unique
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25th April 2024
Dear Parents

On Tuesday 21st May Years 3 and 4 will be attending an Explore the Orchestra school concert at Poole Lighthouse.  The children will be learning 2 songs in preparation for this event which I’m sure you will become familiar with over the next few weeks. 

The concert will be at Poole Lighthouse at 10pm and lasts approximately 1 hour and 15 minutes. The children will get the wonderful opportunity of hearing and performing with a professional orchestra. We will be leaving school at 9am with the plan to visit Poole Park afterwards where we will eat our packed lunches and have a quick play before heading back to school. We hope to be back at school before the school day ends.  
Your child will need to have a packed lunch with them with their name clearly written on the front. They should be dressed in their school uniform and should have a coat or sunhat/sunscreen with them depending on the weather given that day.

The concert itself is a free event and FOPs have kindly offered to pay for the cost of the coach therefore we just require your consent if you would like your child to attend the concert. Please do so via your schoolcomms account by Friday 17th May.

If you have any questions, then please do not hesitate to contact the office.

Many thanks
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Miss Crankshaw


